iPad and iPhone Group — Report September 2022

Eleven of us were present in a quiet month. Unusually, the Wi-Fi was not working in our
area of The Witham which limited our ability to demonstrate the features of Safari.
However, we had a fruitful discussion relating to the setup of Safari and how to ensure we
have more control of what information we release into the wild. We saw that Apple does
more than most to provide the tools to allow us to control our privacy.

One of our members had noticed sounds and other notifications were disappearing and had
discovered the Do Not Disturb functions. This is part of the Focus feature and this prompted

a discussion on how this should be managed.

The next meeting of the Group will be on 28 October 2022 at 2:00pm in The Witham. Note
that we will be in the County Room.

Mike Sweeting



